
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date:  18th May 2020  
 Issue: 024 

ACTIVITIES AT HOME 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for continuing to send us photos of 
what you have been doing at home, the teachers 
have been delighted to hear from you and see all 
the great work and art you are producing. 
 
Here are some of the brilliant photos that have 
been sent in by our pupils. We’ve been sent 
some fantastic art work, posters thanking the 
police force, and even a whole book written and 
illustrated by a pupil- well done! 
 
Please do keep sending your messages and 
pictures into us at: 
admin@brentsideprimary.ealing.sch.uk 
 
 

 
 

ACTIVITIES IN SCHOOL 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The small group of children in school marked 
International Nurse’s Week by learning about what 
nurses do for us and making some posters and 
costumes to celebrate them. 
 
They also made their own mazes, thought about 
healthy eating by making their own fruit smoothies, 
as well as creating lots of great art work. 
 
We continue to be very grateful for the vital work 
these children’s parents and carers are doing for 
our community and are proud to be supporting 
them as best we can. 
 

 



 
 COVID-19 UPDATES 

 

The school website continues to be 
updated regularly with home 
learning sheets and suggestions of 
useful websites. 
 

For all updates Visit: 
https://www.brentsideprimaryacade
my.co.uk/covid-19-information-to-
parents/  . 
 

Home learning sheets have been 
updated today- remember to do a 
little bit of work from them every 
day, and teachers are setting Purple 
Mash activities every week.  
 
Remember your child can talk to their 
teacher via the Purple Mash blog: 
send an email in to say hello or send  
in some work that they  have 
completed.  
 
BPA Teachers are always willing to 
answer learning questions.  
 

 
 

Head Teacher’s Art 
Challenge 

 
We have already received some 
fantastic submissions for the Art 
Challenge, and Mrs. Crosdale has 
been extremely impressed with the 
standard of work so far. 
 
Details can be found below, and on 
the school website, please keep your 
entries coming! 

MESSAGE FROM THE 
HEADTEACHER 

Well, it has almost come 
to the end of the 1st half of 

the summer term and 
what a vastly different one 

it has been. 

We continue to miss you 
all and are always here to 

support you.  

We are working towards a 
plan for a partial opening 

after half term, and we will 
be in touch with you soon 

to tell you about our plans.  

Please remember that 
your child’s education, 

health, safety and 
wellbeing is always our 

number 1 priority.  

Stay safe and have a nice 
half term. 

Mrs. Crosdale  

 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 
 

Emails continue to be checked 
regularly, so please let us know 
if we can support you in any 
way, and we will try our best to 
answer any questions you may 
have. 
 
Please also keep sending in 
ideas, news and pictures of 
things that you are doing at 
home.  
 
Any messages for teachers will 
be passed on to them and staff 
would be delighted to hear 
from pupils. 
 
Email: 
admin@brentsideprimary.ealin
g.sch.uk 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

We will keep you 
regularly updated 

as much as possible 
with any 

developments 
using the school 
website and via 

text message 

Health and Wellbeing 
 
Your health and well-being 
is important to us.  
 
Here are a list of useful 
organisations and their 
contact information, which 
may help during these 
unprecedented times: 

Samaritans – T: Call 116 123 
https://www.samaritans.org  
Childline – T: 0800 1111 
www.childine.org.uk 
Online safety advice –  
www.thinkuknow.co.uk 
Family Information Service 
(parenting advice and 
support) T: 020 8825 5588 
children@ealing.gov.uk   
SAFE – Supportive Action 
for Families in Ealing (for 
Parenting advice and 
support) T: 020 8825 8000 

“Thank a Teacher day” -  
Wednesday 20th May 

2020 

Here at Brentside, we 
value the work of all our 
staff – teachers, TAs and 
office staff.   

Send a message, a picture, 
a poem, or a note to the 
school email and we will 
pass it on.  

 

 


